
Fathers in TrainingFathers in Training

a special summer meeting for dads with young kids...

...because better dads make a better world.

What: a panel of experienced dads will be 
teaching and answering questions regarding their 
experience, rearing daughters.

When: Saturday, July 17th at 7:30 - 9:00amSaturday, July 17th at 7:30 - 9:00am

Where: OH 201, Lake Ave Church

Join other men and be encouraged & supported in your journey as a father. 

    ‘Fathers of Daughters’

for questions, contact Ray Briggs at rbriggs@csulb.edu or Joel Tkach at tkachjs@hotmail.com 
~bring your own brown bag breakfast~ 


